
Dear Jayne, Dan and The Boathouse Staff,

Thank you so much for creating the wedding  
of our dreams. To say we had a perfect day  
is an understatement! The Boathouse venue was 
the first of many we visited- how ironic we 
chose the first of our stops! Besides the gorgeous 
views and unique setting - your venue gave us 
something else to remember - a stress-free, 
laid back wedding planning process. Not too many 
brides and grooms can say that! The staff was 
so attentive the evening of our wedding and  
gave us a wonderful time to cherish forever. 

Jayne, thank you for always answering our 
phone calls with a smile- it meant a lot!

The Boathouse will always be a second home  
to us when October comes around each year -  
one of the many reasons we happily chose you -  
we can always go back and have lunch or  
dinner and let the memories bring us back! 

Thank you for everything!

             ~ Sean and Taryn
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